
Birthday Parties 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents,  

 

Birthdays are a special day for your child.  If you would like to celebrate your 

child’s birthday in school, please let me know a week in advance. Celebrations 

are scheduled for the last hour of the school day to minimize disruption to the 

academic schedule. 

 

Please follow these tips when planning: 

 Check with me as to how many students are currently in our class.  

 When providing food, I encourage you to offer healthy snack choices as 

suggested on the School Parties and Celebrations flyer sent with this letter.  

 Please provide me with the necessary paper goods to go along with the snack.  

 In place of providing a food focused celebration, consider honoring your 

child’s birthday by donating playground equipment such as balls and jump 

ropes or donate a book to the library or classroom.  

 It would be a wonderful opportunity for you to read the book to the class as 

part of the birthday celebration. If you would like to do this, please let me 

know and we can set up a time.  

 

If you have any questions, please contact me.  

 

 

Sincerely,  

 


